
COMMUNITY UPDATES 

  

5- 7 -2021 

   

RE-OPENINGS PHASE 2!!    
   

Here we go!  All areas and activities are now open 

.  Activities/clubs/committee meetings will meet at the same time and location that they did 

before Covid.  Face masks and social distancing are still mandatory. 

   

COVID UPDATE 

   

According to our understanding of the CDC Guidelines, vaccinated adults are now allowed to 

meet in groups indoors using reasonable precautions.  Specifically, the guidelines say that such 

vaccinated adults are not required to wear facemasks at all times in such indoor 

activities.  Therefore, in the time until June 15, we ask community members to wear facemasks 

when entering or leaving meetings or activities or when in close contact with a group of 

people.  Once settled into a room with social distancing in place, the masks can come 

off.  Anyone who is uncomfortable with this approach or is unvaccinated should continue to use 

full precautions as up to now.   

   

  

  

   

POOL NEWS 

: 

   

The pool will now be open on the weekend, beginning already tomorrow!  HOWEVER, the 

week of May 10th the pool will be closed for repairs.   

Residents are asked to disinfect the handrails, etc. after each use.  Supplies will be 

available.  Only residents are permitted in the pools/spa at this time----no guests or children until 

the Governor totally opens the State.   The spa is still limited to one family group at a time.  Pool 

hours will be 7:00am – 7:00pm.    Swimmers are asked to respect an honor system of only 7 

people at a time in either of the pools.  A mask mandate continues going to and coming from the 

pool area.  We are aware of the chlorine shortage that has been in the news.  Our pool 

professional reports to us that he has stockpiled chlorine and we will be fine.  

 

   

COFFEE HOUR AND OTHER ACTIVITIES 

   

Coffee Hour is again happening each Thursday, at 9:00 am.  Please join us.  In addition, the 

Activities Committee is planning a “bring your own everything” picnic by poolside for Memorial 

Day.  



 

   

SHARE WEAR NEWS  
   

The new days and hours will be Tues., Thurs. and Friday from 10 am to 2 pm.  Please come 

shopping! 

 

   

OFFICE LOBBY: 

   

The Office lobby is once again open.  A new electronic door has been installed that enables 

visitors to announce their presence outside by ringing a bell.  The receptionist will then allow 

one person at a time to enter the lobby and conduct their business with a mask in place.  All 

routine forms will continue to be available in the brochure holders on the wall to the left of the 

front door.  As always residents can call, email, or use the mail  drop box to conduct your 

business:-Office:760-757-3937,  

office@ocaoffice.org 

,  

maintenance@ocaoffice.org 

,  

accounting@ocaoffice.org 

 

   

Announcements and useful links can be found on the community website.  Check the 

https://oceanaseniors.org website for the upcoming weekly landscape and irrigation schedule. 

 

   

GENERAL MANAGER VACANCY 

   

The search has begun for a new general manager. 

 

  

  

   

FROM SAFETY COMMITTEE 

   

Effective May 4th, 2021 

   

Oceanside Police will implement a new Zoom crime reporting system. Zoom Crime reporting 

provides a face to face reporting function that is not present with traditional phone reporting. 

Also, it provides users with the ability to have face to face communication with a member of the 

police department, while maintaining a socially acceptable distance and not having to physically 

come into the department to report their crime. To complete a Zoom Crime Report, please visit 

us at  

https://www.ci.oceanside.ca.us/gov/police/crimereport.asp 
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,  

 Contact: Tom Bussey, Public Information Officer (760) 435-4787 (Desk) (760)277-5237 (Cell) 

Email address:  

TBussey@oceansideca.org 

   

FROM WASTE MANAGEMENT 

   

Donation Weeks May 3 to May 14 

The Green Oceanside team and Waste Management will be hosting the first Donation 

Weeks of 2021 from May 3 to May 14. Residents may call Waste Management at (760) 

439-2824 to schedule a curbside pick-up of up to 8 gently used items such as furniture, bags 

of textiles, electronics, sporting equipment, appliances, and more. Items collected will be 

delivered to the Oceanside Disabled American Veterans organization. 

 

   

NEW WAIVERS FOR ALL ACTIVITY PARTICIPANTS 

   

As we re-open, each activity area will have a supply of new participant waivers that include 

a Covid provision and all participants must sign and submit to be involved. One signed 

waiver is all you need and covers all activities and meetings. 

 

  

   

CORRECTION IN MAY HIGHLIGHTS 

   

We apologize for the misspelling on pages 2 and 14 of Board Director Peggie Moore’s 

name.  Her correct email is:   

peggiemoore0@gmail.com 

.   

 

  

   

Landscape Schedule for the Week of May 10, 2021 

   

Turf will be mowed this week.  

 

  

Crew 1    

Unit #8     Trimming and detailing, Snail Bait, Irrigation 

   

Crew 2   Unit #2  Trimming and detailing, Snail Bait, Irrigation 

 

   

about:blank
about:blank


*** 

There will be spot treatment of weeds in all Units.                                 

   

Watering Schedule-Week of May 10, 2021: 

  The irrigation timers will be turned back on for two-three days. 

   

Turf is Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday  

   

Slope is Sunday, Tuesday, and Thursday 

   

Planters is Monday and Wednesday 

  

  

  

  

  

   
 


